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GlobeTax Announces Move to New Corporate Headquarters 

New York, NY (PRWEB) February 11, 2016 – Globe Tax Services, Inc. (GlobeTax) is pleased to 
announce that effective February 15, 2016 their New York headquarters is relocating. The corporate 
headquarters and mailing address will now be: 

GlobeTax 
One New York Plaza 
34th Floor 
New York, NY 10004-1936, U.S.A. 

“Thanks to successful and enduring partnerships with our clients, GlobeTax has seen significant growth in 
recent years,” Martin S. Foont, GlobeTax’s President and CEO said. “Having outgrown our current office 
space we are excited to move into new, larger headquarters. Our new space allows for continued growth 
and development of innovative solutions for our clients and partners in an increasingly complex global tax 
landscape.”  

All phone numbers, website links, and e-mail addresses will remain unchanged and there will be no 
interruption to business processes or client support during the move. 

About GlobeTax 
GlobeTax is the world’s leading provider of tax relief, recovery, research and information reporting services 
for financial institutions and their cross border investor clients. The firm is the market infrastructure for all 
relief and reclaims on American Depositary Receipts (ADRs). GlobeTax researches tax treaties in over 240 
jurisdictions in order to provide tax recovery for clients resident in over 40 countries. Clients include all types 
of beneficial owners, custodians, prime brokers, CSDs, depositaries and withholding agents. The firm, 
founded in 1992, is based in New York, with offices in London, Hong Kong, Madrid, and Sydney.  
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